KPES PSSC MEETING JAN. 24, 2018 7:00 pm

In Attendance:
Rani Stefani
Garey Edgar
Jane McEachern
Craig Jollymore
Jill Irving
Sharon McCracken
Dayna Goodfellow

Craig Jollymore approved the agenda.

We reviewed minutes from our last meeting.

- Internet safety talk given by Eugene Belliveau was a success. Good turn out and very important info was shared. There were a few teenagers in attendance as well as parents.
- Parent teacher interviews went well. Most parents seemed comfortable with the new report cards.

Agenda

- Went over the chronic absenteeism numbers from the district. KPES numbers were low compared with the district.
- Sharon shared the results from the Grade 2 provincial assessment from 2016-2017. 90% of the Grade 2 students scored acceptable or above.

- The "Tell Them From Us" survey, now the "Wellness Survey", was completed by grades four and five. The survey is a combination of multiple choice and openended questions. The survey is taken anonymously. Sharon shared some of the results with us. The teachers have also shared and discussed the results with the students.
- This is the final year of our current 'School Improvement Plan'. The district already has their ends policies in place, which is what we (KPES/PSSC) will use to formulate our SIP. We will discuss the SIP in upcoming PSSC meetings.

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. The next meeting will be held on March 21, 2018.

Jill Irving